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The Honorable Andon Amureich 

Chairman, Commission on Future Politic: 

Status and Transiticn 
Congress of Micronesia 
P.O. Box 228, CHRB 

Saipan, Mariana Islands 96950 

Dear Chairman Amaraich: 

My response to your letter of February § has been somewhat delayed 
because I thought it important that you fir.t recrive the State Depart- 
ment's reply on behalf of Secretary Vance to questions you and your 
colleagues raised in your meeting with him on Junuary 17. I assume that 
by now you have received that response throurh your Commission's legal 
counsel. The ascurances contained in that reply at the direction of 
Secretary Vance are clear and uneguivecal exprecsions of the new admini- 
stration's attitude cn this matter. 

As for myselr, T have been assured that m-> electronic survedllance 
was ever conducted during the time I have teen responsible for the 
status negotiations. It should ailcw be underoteod that, contrary to 
the implication of sime press nerounts, the vlatus Linison Offtee Has 
never deen involved in anv covert activity. Mech importantly, I Bave 
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no reason whatsvcver to Lelleve that any CA activity in Micronesia ever 
Influenced the substanee of the mer ulations. 

It is certainly recrettaubs., that res atment and distrust have been 
arcused by the allecatiungs about ‘iN cartivities in “teronesia. But let 
me say in all Candor that io orewity believe vata unfortanate problem should 
be relegatei to the rast. fh seems tere ‘hot, with the assurances you 
and your colléasues have now reeeivat, ee curht te be able toa move forward 
in a fresh ppiril of ereperiti na ated win, % wenelge intention to pursue 
our negotiations in a constructive way Lbecitting the basie yood will and 
friendship which surely exist between our iw ples, 

eepotiahiens 

=
 


